
Prescott Girls Softball Association ( PGSA ) 
P.O. Box 3015 
Prescott, AZ 86302 
 
2024 
 
Dear Potential Sponsor, 
 
Prescott Girls Softball Association is asking your business to consider becoming an official sponsor of one of our 
teams. Our softball program is comprised of players ages 4-17. Your sponsorship helps us purchase uniforms and 
equipment for this program, as well as offsetting costs to players in need of financial assistance. Your company 
sponsorship is very important to us. Prescott Girls Softball Association prides itself on this “hometown” concept. 
 
Sponsorship Levels: 
 
 Single: $100 – Company spotlight on PGSA Facebook page 

 Double: $200 –Name and logo on PrescottGirlsSoftball.com website; Company spotlight on PGSA Facebook 
page 

 Triple: $300 – Name and logo on practice t-shirt, worn by all players at every age group across the league; 
Name and logo on PrescottGirlsSoftball.com website; Company spotlight on PGSA Facebook page; 
Registration cost for one PGSA athlete 

 Home Run: $500 – Logo banner at Heritage Fields throughout season; Team photo plaque; Name and logo on 
practice t-shirt, worn by all players at every age group across the league; Name and logo on 
PrescottGirlsSoftball.com website; Company spotlight on PGSA Facebook page; Registration cost for one 
PGSA athlete 

While we gratefully welcome sponsorship and donations at any point in the season, we request Triple and Home Run 
sponsorships be submitted by February 15, 2024, to allow us time to have practice t-shirts printed before the season 
starts. 
 
Thank you for your time and interest. We hope to see you at a game soon! 
PGSA Board 
 
Please feel welcome to complete this form and mail to the P.O. Box above, or complete online at prescottgirlssoftball.com.  
 

Company Name  

Team/Coach that you would like to sponsor  

Link to company website or Facebook page  

 

Please select your level of sponsorship: 

 □ Single: $100  □ Double: $200 □ Triple: $300  □ Home Run: $500 

 
 
Email logos to prescottgirlssoftball@gmail.com. Payments can be made on our website, prescottgirlssoftball.com, or 
by check made out to Prescott Girls Softball Association. 


